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COVID-19 Recovery: Federal Funds Survey for Cultural Arts Academy

Charter School 

As part of the AMERICAN RESCUE PLAN (ARP) GRANT funding that we will
receive, schools are required to engage with all relevant stakeholders to
seek input in developing our planned use of funds. In order to meet this
requirement, we have created a survey for all stakeholders, including
students, staff and faculty, school leadership, and any other applicable
stakeholders. 

LINK TO SURVEY: https://docs.google.com/forms/d/
1NDzqW9L22e3Bl2xcYyrmFw_V0Uo9XrfEkoioJp4Z7tM/edit?usp=sharing 

This survey has ONLY 2 questions. PLEASE COMPLETE AS SOON AS

POSSIBLE. Thank you in advance for your support.

--  
Warmly,

Dr. Laurie Midgette, Founding Principal-CEO

CULTURAL ARTS ACADEMY CHARTER SCHOOL 
"Where Leaders Grow Up"

An International Baccalaureate (IB) World School
A Franklin Covey Leader in Me (LiM) Lighthouse School 
1400 Linden Boulevard

Brooklyn, New York 11212

(718) 683-3302

“In my travels all over the world, I have come to realize that what distinguishes one child from

another is not ability, but access.  Access to education, access to opportunity, access to love.”  –

Lauryn Hill 
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